

The New Year Brings New Board Members



Jenni Klingelhoefer Marketing Director, Contryman Associates, P.C.

"The diverse reach that BCCHP has in the area of health is what attracted me to get involved. I hope to bring my perspective from the professional services industry, but am looking forward to the exposure and involvement in the 2020 Vision."

Pat McLaughlin Officer, Kearney Police Department

"I have been a Kearney Police officer for the last 20 years. I was the D.A.R.E. officer for 1½ years. I have been the middle school and elementary school resource officer for the last three years."





Rosemary Northwall Family Therapist

"I remember being a part of Buffalo County Community Health Partners when it was just getting organized. I've always had an interest in it, but no time to add it to my agenda. It's like returning to an interest I had years ago."

Meet the New Additions to Our Office Staff

Holden Armstrong, Marketing Coordinator



I graduated from the University of Nebraska at Kearney in 2010 with degrees in broadcasting and Spanish translation and interpretation. Since then I've worked as a freelance videographer and as a photographer for the Buckle.

Since graduating, I've been looking for ways to get involved in the community. I'd have to say to most meaningful involvement was as a vendor at MarketPlace on 24th. My wife, Shawnee, and I set up shop every Saturday to sell paintings, jewelry and crafts. From weekend shoppers to my fellow vendors, I met all kinds of people from Kearney and beyond, and the relationships I created have deeply affected me.

I feel like Kearney and the rest of Buffalo County have so much to offer in the way of friendship and family, and I want to be

a part of something that fosters that feeling and helps ensure the community is safe and healthy in the future. As marketing coordinator of Community Partners, my goal is not only to get our name out there and get people involved, but to remind everyone of the strength a well-oiled community has. I'm looking forward to some great experiences and events in Buffalo County's future!

Ann Huffman, Executive Assistant



In 1982, I moved to Kearney with my two children, Troy and Wendy. I discovered not only a warm, friendly atmosphere, but numerous programs offered for all of us. I felt my children would have endless learning and social opportunities.

Since that time, I have remarried, and we now proudly have a blended family of three children and seven grandchildren. I have worked for several local businesses, keeping in mind my first objective to establish good customer relationships while using my bookkeeping skills. When I look back to family, employers, and friends who have been there for my family, I will never be able to repay what I've been given. Hopefully Community Partners will give me an opportunity to reach out to others.

As executive assistant for Buffalo County Community

Partners, I want to continue the open door policy for all. Together with the other associates, I am committed in Building a Healthier Buffalo County for many generations.

Is there something you want to see on bcchp.org? Email staff@bcchp.org!

Tana Nelsen, Community Coalition Coordinator



I graduated from the University of Nebraska at Kearney with a B.S. in business administration with an emphasis in marketing, and an M.S. in sports administration. While earning my masters at UNK, I was the graduate assistant for campus recreation, where I led student and staff marketing functions.

As I have resided in Buffalo County for the past six years, I have built an innate sense of pride in this community. The opportunity to work towards improving the health and quality of life in Buffalo County excites me. This community has a lot to take pride in, and I am fortunate to be able to assist in making sure it remains that way.

I look forward to working with many different people within the community to ensure a high standard of living for Buffalo County. We have a magnificent support system completely dedicated to bettering the

community. It's great to be part of a group that does not settle for what is, but strives for what could be.



2012 Annual Fund Campaign

COMMUNITY Building Community Partnerships, Building a Healthier Community

Thank You to our December donors. Your support has helped us reach 92% of our \$140,000 goal!

Greg and Linda Barney Scott and Cindy Casper Yvonne and Jim Deyle-Barth

Brenda Dunkel

Dana and Dr. Beth Ernst. Wayne and Kathryn Gappa

Gene and Kathy Gosch

Tom and Mary Henning

Steve Henninger

Royal Jester M.D.

Peter and Jane Kotsiopulos

Carol Lynch

Gerald and Carolyn Menke

Mathew and Grace Mims

John and JoDell Payne

Scott and Lisa Phillips

Earl and JoAnn Rademacher Gregory and Michelle Reed

Tom and Sue Reiber

Richard and Karen Rhoads

Ronny and Kimbra Roberts

Leonard Skov

B. M. Stevenson

Anonymous donor

Partner with us

If you would like to partner with Buffalo County Community Partners through a financial donation you may:

- Contact Denise Zwiener at (308) 865-2280 or dzwiener@bcchp.org
- Donate on our website, www.bcchp.org, by clicking the blue "Donate" button

Buffalo County Community Partners Contact Information:

Denise Zwiener, Director 308.865.2280 dzwiener@bcchp.org

Ann Huffman, Executive Assistant Holden Armstrong, Marketing Coordinator 308.865.2284 info@bcchp.org

Suzanne Brodine, Board Chairman 308.233.3222

sbrodine@kearneygov.org

308.865.2286 staff@bcchp.org Tana Nelsen, Coalition Coordinator 308.865.2283

positivepressure@bcchp.org Jessie Perez, Health HUB Coordinator

308.865.2287 chathub@bcchp.org



PO Box 1466 Kearney, NE 68848 www.bcchp.org

DONATE TODAY! Join us in building a healthier Buffalo County community.

Calendar of Events

• Activate Buffalo County meets on the fourth Wednesday of the month, 10:00-11:00 a.m., Richard Young Hospital Board Room.

For more information: staff@bcchp.org or www.ActivateBuffaloCounty.org

- Positive Pressure Coalition meets on the first Tuesday of each month, 12-1 p.m.,
 Region 3 Conference Room. For more information: positivepressure@bcchp.org or www.bcchp.org
- Buffalo County Tobacco Free Coalition meets on the first Thursday of each month, 1:15-2:15 p.m., Region 3 Conference Room. For more information: jbrown@region3.net
- Buffalo County Health Ministry Network meets on the second Thursday of each month, 12-1 p.m., Good Samaritan Hospital, Telehealth, Suite 1. For more information: (308) 865-7741
- Youth Advisory Board For more information: www.bcyab.org
- TIPS Trainings For more information: positivepressure@bcchp.org or www.bcchp.org
- Community Health Access Team (CHAT) Meets on the third Thursday of the month, 12-1 p.m., Community Partners offices. For more information: chathub@bcchp.org
- Alzheimer's Coalition Meets on the fourth Wednesday of the month, 9:30 a.m., Community Partners offices. For more information: Alexandra Dillion at Alexandra.dillion@alz.org
 - Watch for more information on our new Violence Prevention Coalition!